
Bhavans Public School, Doha- Qatar 

BHPS/Cir No: 31/2023-24                          Date: 23/10/2023                                                                

Dear Parents,  

Greeting from Bhavans!! 

 Thanking for your continued support and cooperation, please note the following 

reminders for your attention and necessary action. 

 

1. It is noticed that a few students do not reach the School in time (6.45 am to 

7.00 am) and they miss their Attendance. If the students do not reach during 

the Class teachers’ period, attendance will not be tallied and the student will 

be marked absent for the day. There may be shortage of attendance which will 

adversely affect promotion of students at the end of the academic year as per 

the CBSE/ MoE rules and regulations.  

 

2. Late coming is a disturbance for the Class and leads to indiscipline. Students 

coming late to the school, will not be attending the first period and they will be 

at academic loss. Therefore Parents are requested to send the students in 

School buses/ drop them at School in time.  

 

3. Students travelling by Metro services should reach the school in time. Senior 

students travelling by Metro is found coming late and miss their first period. 

Parents are requested to take extra care regarding the students traveling by 

Metro. 

 

4.  Parents of OT students are requested to pick up students from the allotted OT 

room in the school campus. Students should not be asked to wait outside the 

School gate for picking up, due to safety reasons. Parents have to come inside 

the campus to receive students. 

 

5. All students should wear full School uniform as given in the student’s diary and 

they are not allowed to wear private jackets or sweaters. Students should use 

only the School sweaters and Blazers during the winter season. 

 

6. Students should wear the School Identity Card regularly and if lost, they should 

apply for a duplicate card. 

 

With warm Regards 

 
 

Principal  


